From: matthew davidson

To: Comments, Public
Subject: OTC Options trading
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 11:57:55 AM

WARNING: External Sender! Exercise caution with links, attachments and requests for login information.
This rule must be allowed to pass. The fact that otc options are not kept track of is ridiculous. It is 100% detrimental
to retail if this rule doesn’t pass. I am a retail trader and am 100% for any rule that is an enforcement rule for

keeping track of traded, options, otc and shares.

Matthew Davidson


mailto:Public.Comments@finra.org

